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PRAYER 
Dear Jesus, 
My little Lord Jesus, I love You and thank You for this Advent season.  
Please help me to understand all that You have done for me.  
Your loving mother held You in her heart and brought You into this world.  
Help me to do the same. 
Amen  
 

 
 
 
PICTURES FROM THE CHRISTMAS  
CRAFT AFTERNOON 
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NATIVITY 
Our Nativity will be at St Clements Church at 2pm and 6pm and you are all warmly invited. 
Please can ALL children come in to school with smart school uniform for our Nativity 
performance (there will be no Forest Schools or PE). Please can children be dropped at 
5.40pm for the evening performance (Class 1 need time to change). 
 
PARTY DAY 
Friday is party day. Please can the children come dressed in Mufti/Party clothes. Christmas 
dinner has kindly been funded by Central Engineering (Hereford) Ltd for all the children so 
please do NOT pay on ParentPay for this. A huge thank you for this. During the afternoon 
there will be a special visitor so hopefully all the children are on his ‘good’ list. 
 
TREE 
Many thanks to the Friends for all their hard work over the festive period.  The Christmas tree 
which was bought by the Friends is available to anyone that will take it. We will leave it in the 
staff carpark after school on Friday. Please let Ms Bridges in the office know if you would like 
it. 
 
CAROL SINGING 
Class 3 will go to Fleet Care Home to sing carols to the residents on Thursday. Please can the 
children come in with smart uniform and their best singing voices. 
 
BAG2SCHOOL 
Please collect any unused clothes etc over the Christmas holidays. The Bag2School will be 
collecting any donations on Tuesday 21st January 2025. 
 
ASDA CASHPOT 
Thank you to everyone who signed up and shopped at Asda. £93.58 has been raised for the 
Friends. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
CLUBS 
Clubs are available on a first come, first served basis. Oversubscribed clubs will run for 6 
weeks and if your child is not successful the first term then they will be put onto a waiting list. 
 

Tuesday Multi Activity Stretch and Mindfulness Club - 
Miss Lauren  
Years 1 to 6 - (max 15 spaces) 

Wednesday  Saints Southwest – chargeable – please pay 
on their website  

Thursday  Art – Mrs Cusack  
Years 3, 4, 5, and 6 (max 10 spaces) 

Friday  Singing - Mrs Todd  
Years 2 to 6 (max 10 spaces)  

 
 
TEN TEN NEWSLETTER  
TEN TEN is the main resource we use for our acts of worship and assemblies.  
They produce a parent newsletter each month for parents to follow at home with their 
children. The link below will take you to the newsletter. 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2024/2025 

Wed 18th Dec   Nativity 2pm and 6pm at St Clements Church 
Fri 20th Dec   Christmas Dinner and Party Day 
Mon 6th Jan                   Back to school  
Tues 21st Jan  Bag2School Collection 9am 

 
 
 
 

Thank you for all your support this term. A 
huge thank you to the 
Friends who work 
tirelessly to raise 
funds for the school. 
We wish you all a 
Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year. 
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